SANDY ROTARY CLUB
Minutes of October 13, 2021


Present:  Jared Tjaden, Jan Lee, Lisa Foster, Sam Sarkissian, D.J. Anderson, Steve Hook, Shelley Anderson 

The meeting was convened at 4:06 p.m. on Zoom by Chair Tjaden.  The group discussed the potential upcoming chartering scheduled for November 10.  We will await further information from Diane as to whether we have 20 people to move forward.  It is hoped the meeting can be held live at the Sandy Family Restaurant.  Steve Hook joined the meeting as a new member.  Bethany Shultz indicated prior to the meeting she was unable to continue due to a new teaching position.  

Treasurer Sam Sarkissian indicated he has opened a checking account for the club and is awaiting an EIN number.  He will set up a post office box for the club for receipt of membership checks and other correspondence.  

Development of a “brag board” was discussed and $5 was set as the amount of contributions.  The amount received would be shared with the member winning the marble game associated with the board.  

It was suggested that the club might plan a happy hour at another location at some point in the future, perhaps at LeHappy.  

Potential events in which the club could participate to gain local recognition included Halloween happenings (Lisa will check out), a brew fest in the spring, participation in next year’s Mountain Festival which is planned to occur, or an event with the Action Center.  

There was not a speaker this month, but one will attempt to be secured for the next meeting.  Please share your ideas for speakers with Jared.  Suggestions included Moon Shadow Etching, Buddha Kat and the pipe bending business.  If you become aware of other potential speakers, please contact Jared.  

Jaden will contact Mike Wiley of the Hoodview News to request an article speaking about the new club.  Brittany of the Sandy Post will do an article based on attending the chartering meeting.  

Jan will check with Maggie Holm to see what the status is of the Facebook page she is building for the club.  Maggie will not be able to attend meetings the rest of this year due to a conflicting class, but she will be back in January and does want to be chartered.  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Next Meeting:  November 10 
Hopefully a meeting to include chartering chartering at the Sandy Family Restaurant 

Respectfully submitted, Jan Lee, Secretary 
